Practice Information
Date
Name of requestor
Address of requestor


Dear insert name
	Patient’s name

	DOB

	NHS number




Re: Requests for safety needle prescriptions
You have written to me asking me to prescribe safety needles for this patient. In line with Hertfordshire and West Essex ICB guidance (see link), this practice will be adhering to the following: 
· Safety needles should NOT be prescribed on FP10 for use by healthcare professionals and employees; it is the healthcare employer’s responsibility to provide them.
This includes nursing homes and community providers (e.g. Central London Community Healthcare NHS Trust (CLCH), Hertfordshire Community NHS Trust (HCT) or Essex Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust (EPUT)) delivering healthcare in residential homes or people’s own homes. 
· The requirement to use a safety needle is based on addressing the risk of sharps injuries. Employers are legally required to assess risks from sharps injuries and put appropriate control measures in place. 

Therefore, safety needles should be supplied by your organisation as appropriate.
Many thanks for your time and co-operation with this matter.
Yours sincerely,
GP Practice Name
Chair: Nicolas Small					                         Interim Accountable Officer: Cameron Ward
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